Celebrating Eco-Diversity at Lime Wood Primary

At Lime Wood Primary, we believe in growing hearts and minds, nurturing curiosity, creativity, and care for our world. This term, our Year 1 cohort have done just that through a fantastic eco-themed competition, Pollination Station – Celebrating Eco-Diversity.
Inspired by the Bexley-run Eco-Legacy Award, we launched our own in-school competition inviting Year 1 pupils and their families to get creative as part of their home learning. Led by teachers Mrs Webber and Mrs Excell, the challenge was to design a vibrant garden space that promotes biodiversity and attracts pollinators. The response was overwhelming, with a stunning array of entries including videos, drawings, 3D models, photographs, and even submissions using AI!
The creativity and passion demonstrated by our young learners perfectly reflect our school values of curiosity, respect, and kindness. As a growing school, we are excited to see how these imaginative ideas can shape our future allotment area—making it a space that not only brings learning to life but also supports our environment and local ecosystem.
We’re thrilled to announce that the Overall Design winner will now be submitted for the Bexley Eco-Legacy Award. We’ve got our fingers crossed, and we couldn’t be prouder of our eco-conscious young designers!
This project is a wonderful reminder of how, together, we can plant the seeds of change and inspire a greener, more sustainable future.
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